
 
Santen Oy  

 

Dear all,  

I'm happy to inform you that yesterday the database was finally closed, subject classification was 
completed and in the evening the treatment code was opened. Therefore, the analysis of the 
results can now start.  

For this I'd like to thank all of you for your contribution to our study - it has been a great pleasure 
working together with you!  

You can also start to prepare the close out activities and I will send you a separate e-mail 
regarding this.  

Kind regards  

 
Clinical Trial Specialist  
Santen Oy  
Clinical Research  
Arabianranta 6  
FI-00560 Helsinki  
Mobile: +358 40 7679225  
Fax: +358 9 7244355 
 

 

 


